
Dear First Grade Parents, 
 
 The Ridge View 1st grade will be performing “A Time to Give Thanks” 
(a Thanksgiving mini-musical) on Friday, November 22, 2019. The 
performance will be at 9:15 AM in the Ridge View Gymnasium.  

Your child will need to dress as a Pilgrim or Native American for the 
performance.  This can be as creative or simple as you would like.   

If you would like to help with decorations for the performance I 
would love and need your help!  You can help by creating decorations, buying 
items to donate, letting us borrow items we need, donating money or helping 
decorate the set on Thursday, November 21st right after school at 3:30.  
Please fill out the form below and return it to your child’s teacher ASAP if 
you are willing to help in any of these ways.  Once I have received your form, 
I will be in contact with you about the specific items we will need.  

Thank you so much for your support of the Ridge View Music Program 
and your child.  They have already been working so hard, and I can’t wait to 
show them off! 

 
GO RIDGE VIEW RAPTORS, 
 
Kristen Helton 
Music Teacher 
Kristen.helton@jordandistrict.org 
 
 
 
____YES!  I would like to help with decorations for “A Time to Give Thanks” 
____YES!  I will help decorate on Thursday, November 21 @ 3:30. 
 
 
Parent’s Name______________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name_______________________________________________ 
 
Teacher___________________________________________________ 
 
Parent’s Email_______________________________________________ 


